
VIRcINIA
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NO7TCE OF j昭ALED BZDS

REZ2LA CE W00DEN S7AJRS AND PLA T樹

鋤B肱are now being accepted fu the following:

Design and build r印lacement stairs and platfom at sewer plant. Bid to also include

demolition and removal of old stairs and platfom at 2 1 9 Long Avenue, Shenandoah,

Virginia. Prior to bidding walkover site inspectious are also availane and encouraged.

P巧ect completion to be in wood. Autemate bids are also being acc印ted to construct

Stairs and platfom with metal to inclnde slip resistant st印treads.

Please indicate on血e envelope “Stairsmatfom Sealed Bid”. Bids must contain Name,

Address, Telephone Number, coPy Of ∞ntraCtOr’s liceuse, insuran∞, and Amount of Bid.

Sealed bids must be retumed to the Shenandoah Toun Hall, 426 First Street,

Shenandoah, Virginia 22849.坐坐塑望"for sealed bids will be Thusday,型

撃i生窄聖堂田平平C旺me血ey高l be opened. The ToⅦ C。云富ま講話
review all bids received and reserves血e right to acc印t or reject any or all bids.

For questions regarding the Stairsfflatfom PrQject or to schedule appoi血nents for a

Walkover inspection, Please contact血e ToⅦ Manager at 540-652-8 1 64.

By: Juanita Roudわush, Town Manager

旦CL臆Da組v News Rec畦

Please p血lish this ad for days ofOctober 20, 2023 and October 27, 2023. Please change

to the Town of Shenandoah, 426 First Street, Shenandoah, VA. Please send a “certified

COPy” of the advertisement.

Should you have any questions, Please contact Tonya at (540) 652-8164 or email

垣退出ers@TownOfShenandoah.型塾　′mank you.


